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ATTENTION ALL PROVIDERS!  
 

Claim Processing Delay: The Connecticut Medical Assistance Program is 
experiencing a heavy batch claim submission volume and is working through the 
backlog. All claims received by 7:00 PM, Thursday March 22, 2018, will be 
processed in this weekend’s financial cycle.  We apologize for the 
inconvenience.   

 

 

 

 


